
GOLDEN OLDIES 
VISIT HISTORIC  

ORMISTON HOUSE IN STYLE
Our Golden Oldies enjoyed a beautiful outing to Historic Ormiston 
House on Tuesday, 30th April 2019 for a High Tea.  There were over 
40 in attendance with their Carers.  
Not only did they have a lovely High Tea but they were transported 
to Ormiston House in Vintage Cars supplied by Bayside Vehicle 
Restorers.  They enjoyed history, heritage, music, sports, bay views, 
the amazing gardens, and morning tea.
Thank you to Ormiston House, our amazing volunteers who 
arranged the day, and to the drivers for making this a lovely day out 
for our Golden Oldies.
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